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August 28, 2025

Stuart Tom, Chair

2025 ICC Nominating Committee
c/0 John Belcik, CEO

900 Montclair Road
Birmingham, AL 35213

Dear Chairman Tom and ICC Nominating Committee,

I am writing on behalf of PermitTechNation (PTN) to offer our support of
Jessica Fust’s candidacy for the ICC Board of Directors Section B
position.

Jessica’s experience in building code administration, along with her
academic background in public administration, show possess the sKills
and commitment necessary to contribute significantly to the ICC's
mission and strategic goals. She has proven through her career to
being committed to the ICC’s mission of ensuring public safety.
Therefore, PTN feels that she would be a beneficial member of the
Board of Directors.

Respectfully -
Serena Locke, President
PermitTechNation
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